The UCIW requests the Joint Standing Committee carry out such investigations as would
permit the Committee to reach an understanding of all the ramifications for the people of
Christmas Island, of the Commonwealth government’s policies on privatisation and
contracting out.

We urge the government to suspend all decisions about privatisation and contracting out
of services currently provided by the Commonwealth and the Commonwealth’s current
employees until a report and recommendations are presented to the parliament,




